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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: #1227b LLA Regional Assessment
1 message

DILGMEDMIMAROPA <dilgmimaropa.lgmed@gmail.com> Thu, Sep 28, 2023 at 1:30 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good Day,

We would like to follow-up the confirmation of attendance for the conduct of the 2023
Local Legislative Award (LLA) Regional Table Assessment on October 3, 2023 (9am
onwards) at the conference room of our office located at 822 Brgy. Paligsahan, Quezon
Avenue, Quezon City.

Kindly confirm your attendance thru  https://bit.ly/LLA-Attendance and/or email us
at dilgmimaropa.lgmed@gmail.com not later than September 29, 2023. 

*Link for Electronic Copies of Assessment Docs: https://bit.ly/LLA-AssessmentDocs

Thank you

ANDREW B. GONZALVO
Division Chief
Local Government Monitoring and Evaluation Division 
DILG MIMAROPA Regional Office
#822 Quezon Avenue, Bgy. Paligsahan, Quezon City

On Tue, Sep 19, 2023 at 11:36 AM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Office of the Regional Executive Director for review and appropriate
action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph 

Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number  E-2023-118193.

To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO
Mathematician Aide I
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

https://bit.ly/LLA-Attendance
mailto:dilgmimaropa.lgmed@gmail.com
mailto:dilgmimaropa.lgmed@gmail.com
https://bit.ly/LLA-AssessmentDocs
https://www.google.com/maps/search/822+Quezon+Avenue?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
mailto:mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph


9/28/23, 4:32 PM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Re: #1227b LLA Regional Assessment

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f:1777424505136925992%7Cmsg-f:1778190088844854500… 2/2

On Tue, Sep 19, 2023 at 8:41 AM DILGMEDMIMAROPA <dilgmimaropa.lgmed@gmail.com> wrote:
Good day,

Please find the attached files regarding the above-mentioned subject.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you

ANDREW B. GONZALVO
Division Chief
Local Government Monitoring and Evaluation Division 
DILG MIMAROPA Regional Office
#822 Quezon Avenue, Bgy. Paligsahan, Quezon City
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